
NOTICE TO THE BAR 

PROCESS FOR HANDLING MEDIATION-RELATED INQUIRIES: 

CONCLUSION OF THE CIVIL MEDIATION MEDIATOR 

FACILITATING COMMITTEE 

The Supreme Court has approved the conclusion of the Civil Mediation Mediator 

Facilitating Committee, which was established a number of years ago to answer 

questions from attorneys, mediators, and litigants regarding the Judiciary's civil 

mediation program. Effective immediately, mediation-related inquiries should be 
directed to the Complementary Dispute Resolution (CDR) Point Persons in the 
vicinages. The Judiciary's online and print materials will be updated accordingly. 

Questions regarding this notice should be directed to Kathleen Gaskill, Manager, 

CDR Programs, Administrative Office of the Courts, Hughes Justice Complex, P.O. Box 

972, Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0972 Administrative Office of the Courts, Hughes 

Justice Complex, P.O. Box 988, Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0988; phone number: 

(609) 815-2900 x52372; e-mail address: Kathleen.Gaskill@njcourts.gov. 

Glenn A. Grant, J.A.D. 

Acting Administrative Director of the Courts 

Dated: June 27, 2019 


